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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

RFP#GHURA-COCC-022-010 

 

PURPOSE: BANKING SERVICES 

 

This ad is paid with HUD funds by GHURA 

 

 

The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority is soliciting proposals from qualified 

financial institutions interested in providing the Authority banking services. GHURA will 

receive sealed proposals until Monday, November 7, 2022, 2:00 p.m., ChST., at the 

GHURA Main Office, Sinajana. 

 

Interested institutions may obtain copies of the Request for Proposal (RFP) packages at 

GHURA Main Office, Sinajana, Guam, beginning Friday, October 21, 2022 between Monday 

through Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m., and 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m., except on weekends 

and holidays. The RFP may also be downloaded at GHURA’s website at 

https://www.ghura.org/doing-business-us/bidsproposalsrelease-funds/request-proposals.  A 

pre-proposal conference will be held at the GHURA main office in Sinajana on Friday, 

October 28, 2022, @ 10:00 am ChST. Deadline for submission of all proposals is on 

Thursday, November 7, 2:00 p.m., ChST. All proposals must be submitted to the attention 

of Elizabeth F. Napoli, Executive Director. 

 

A $50.00 non-refundable fee (cash, money order, or company check) is required for each RFP 

packet. Personal checks will not be accepted. GHURA reserves the right to waive any minor 

informalities, cancel this solicitation at any time, and reject any and all proposals. For any 

inquiries, please contact Tina Nelson at (671) 475-1356, or by email at tnelson@ghura.org 

 

 

GHURA is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 

/s/Elizabeth F. Napoli 

Executive Director, GHURA 
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